From: Nicole Wilker

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 7:49 PM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Appeal of Application Number: A-2024-0041

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

To the Secretary treasurer of the Committee of Adjustment,

My Name: Nicole Patterson

My Address: 6 Greystone Cres, Brampton, L6Y 2B3 Minor Variance Application Number: A-2024-0041 Property Address of the application: 4 Alderway Avenue

I give permission to add my letter to the agenda, regarding the application of minor variance to permit a total of 2 parking spaces for a three-unit dwelling, at the above applicant address.

I would like to appeal the permission of added spaces to the address of the application.

Our neighbourhood has already fought many issues of too many cars in and around the public school and in the vicinity of the applicant's address.

Adding extra spaces for a three-unit dwelling would not benefit the neighbourhood, but only add to the growing concern for our children and neighbours who frequently walk the area (for school purposes and for leisure).

We hope that there can be something done to keep the safety of our children/neighbours walking to and from the school top of mind.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
Nicole Patterson